
 
 LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just; to 

make ready a people prepared for the Lord.”   
 
25 July 2025 

 

Dear Kingdom Parents,  

Greetings to all!  Our 25th Jubilee Victory Celebration is on 8 August 2025 at the sanctuary of The Church of Our 
Good Shepherd.  Join us as we celebrate God’s workmanship establishing our school as a pioneer for Biblical 

Education for life, training up children in the way they should go, knowing God’s Word, which is His will; loving 

Him with all their heart, soul, mind and strength and loving one another according to the Word of God.   Students 
will lead in praise and worship, preach and showcase their talents, and 2 parents will be sharing amazing 

testimonies to the glory of God.  This celebration also includes video testimonies from our alumni, a graduation 

ceremony for high school students and a special tribute to staff.     
 

Beautifully designed bible journals and T-shirts are available for sale in commemoration of our Jubilee Victory 

Celebration, and to raise funds for our impending relocation.  Parents can pre-order the bible journals for personal 
use or as gifts to friends/relatives at a discounted price of $28 (U.P.$36) per book from now till 8 August.  T-shirt 

& Journal bundles are also available. WhatsApp your order on the form attached to Mr Joel at 8748 5537.  Please 

note that supervisors will present a complimentary bible journal to every student in their learning centers. 

 
Events for the month of August 2025  

Monday, 4 August: School National Day Celebration 

The Kingdom council will celebrate National Day at 11am together with visitors from Japan.  Students can come 
in red top (ACE standard) with school skirt/pants or in their own ethnic costumes. 

Tuesday, 5 August: Full Dress Rehearsal for Jubilee Celebration from 2-6pm 

Students will be dismissed earlier at 12.30pm.  All staff and students serving/performing in the Jubilee Victory 
Celebration will rehearse at the sanctuary of the Church of Our Good Shepherd (CoGS) from 2-6pm, and lunch 
will be provided.   

Friday, 8 August: Victory Celebration & Graduation, Sanctuary at Church of our Good Shepherd  

There is no school in the morning. Those performing/serving in the celebration will report directly to CoGS at 
1:45pm. Other students, parents and guests, please be seated in the sanctuary by 3:45pm.  Students’ 
attendance is compulsory. 

Saturday to Tuesday, 9 -12 August: National Day and School holidays 

Have a good time of family bonding during this long weekend.  School will resume on Wednesday, 13 August. 

RSC preparation is on going throughout the month of August. 

Friday, 29 August: Supervisors Day Celebration 

The Kingdom council will celebrate Supervisors’ Day as students will leave for the Regional Student convention 
on Saturday, 30 August to 5 September (official Teachers’ Day).  There will be no school for students not in RSC.  

Bible Memory Passage for August: Philippians 1:1-17 

Financial Commitment for 2025 School Fees: School fees are for 40 weeks of school in a calendar year, 

payable over 6 instalments. Thank you for fulfilling your 5th instalment on time, due from 15th August. 

 

 

Blessings,  

Mrs Jan Boey, Senior Administrator 

Matthew 6:9-10 - Our Father which art in heaven, Hallowed be Thy Name. Thy Kingdom come. 
Thy will be done in earth, as it is in heaven.  
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